
Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

Re: Last association meeting
1 message

Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com> Thu, Jun 15, 2023 at 9:51
Reply-To: Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>
To: john.ridd@tasman.govt.nz
Cc: OurMapua Email <info@ourmapua.org>

John,

Thanks again for showing up in numbers at Mondays meeting. We know you all have busy schedules and
long days at times too, so our members appreciate the effort.

Happy for any feedback you are willing to provide on how we can mutually improve communications - just
let me know when you are ready to share. 

Best regards,
Paul.

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

On Tue, 13 Jun 2023 at 9:57 am, John Ridd
<john.ridd@tasman.govt.nz> wrote:

Hi Paul thanks for having us at your meeting last night.

I am very conscious that we work in this business everyday which can mean we have communication
blind spots - I am really keen that we have a trusting relationship and so I am keen to explore what goo
looks like, I think you have other things going on so what if I was to put some ideas down and test it w
you and your members?

I also am aware that council is a bit part in what your organisation does so don't want to dominate the
agendas!

Thoughts?

Get Outlook for iOS
 ​

John Ridd
Kaiwhakahaere Rōpū ‑ Ratonga me te Rautaki
Group Manager ‑ Service & Strategy
DDI +64 27 700 6396  |  Mobile +64 27 700 6396  |  john.ridd@tasman.govt.nz
Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ
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